Public Notice
Town of Newport
Public Meeting Regarding Oak Street Bridge Reconstruction Project

The Town of Newport will hold a Public Meeting on February 15, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. with the Board of
Selectmen located at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH regarding the upcoming Oak Street Bridge
Reconstruction Project.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide Town officials and the general public an opportunity to learn
about, comment on and ask questions about the various alternatives that were evaluated. The Town’s
consultant engineer will summarize each of the bridge reconstruction alternatives, to include the
advantages and anticipated costs for each alternative. This meeting is part of a continued public effort
toward the selection of a preferred alternative.

For more information on this Public Meeting, please contact William C. Scanlon, Highway
Superintendent, at (603) 863-3650 or highway@newportnh.net.



